
 
LIBRARY ADVISORY COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Library Advisory 

Commission (LAC) of the Santa Cruz Public Libraries scheduled for July 3, 2023 

has been cancelled. The next meeting will be convened on October 2, 2023. 

 

 

Dated: May 26, 2023 

 

 

          
 Ivan Sumano-Vargas, Clerk of the Commission 


